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BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE

The book of remembrance is for parents to have a lasting record of their baby.

Staff would like to express their condolences for your loss and offer you our sincere
sympathy. We hope the Book of Remembrance will offer you some comfort.

Annual Memorial Services are held in May each year. Invitations to the next service
are sent to parents who submit a dedication, using the address you provide.

Please complete the following details for inclusion in the book:

Your name and address:

Baby’s surname:

First name(s) (if given):

Date on which baby died:

Dedication (if required) (up to fifteen words):

WOMENS HOSPITAL



Please state below if you would like an invitation to the service.
I/We do/do not* wish to receive an invitation to the next Memorial Service.
It would be helpful if you could keep us up to date with any change of address.

Return to:

Bereavement Support/Midwife
Womens and Childrens Hospital
Family Services Division

Thorne Road

Doncaster

DN2 5LT

WPR26251
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